
 

Patient Portal Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Effective September 2, 2024 we will be utilizing DENmaar as our new Electronic Health 
Record system and claims and payment processor.   

Please submit questions regarding your use of and access to the DENmaar client portal 
to denmaar@auxiliumpsychology.com 

 

We ask for your patience to allow time for this information to be updated.  Due to the 
unique nature of certain questions, a more personal and individualized response may be 

required.  Therefore, we will not be addressing all questions in the public forum. 

 

More information to come 
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